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ADDENDUM ONE 

DATE: April 22, 2025 

TO: All Respondents 

FROM: Sheila Brown, Procurement/Contract Administrator 

RE: ADDENDUM #1 Question and Answer 

 
Has there been an asbestos survey completed on these units 
 
CLARIFICATIONS:  

1. No Asbestos Abatement Required – The existing building does not have asbestos in 
it. Therefore, asbestos removal is not required for this project and there is not a 
hazardous materials report for the building.  

 
 
 
We are grateful for your interest in doing business with our Agency and we look forward to 
receiving a bid from your company. 


